### BlueHill-esl.com



Name	_ Date

### Simon Goes to Hollywood

Jessica and Seth have a dog named Simon. Every day after school they noticed that Simon barked at the mail truck as it drove down the street.

One day as the mail truck was coming down the street, Jessica let Simon outside. He began running beside the mail truck while it was still moving. He jumped in the open door. Mr. Peters, the mail carrier, did not even notice the little dog on the truck. Finally, at the end of the street, the dog jumped off.

From that day on, when Simon heard the mail truck, he would bark and chase the mail truck. He would jump on when he could get close to the mail truck. He would always jump off at the end of the street and run home. Seth and Jessica were so amazed at their dog's ability that they showed their parents. Their parents called a dog trainer about their dog's strange behavior. No one seemed to know why the dog liked to ride on the mail truck.

A few days later, the dog trainer called Seth. He told him that a movie producer was looking for a dog that could jump into a moving car. Seth said that Simon could definitely do that. Jessica and Seth took Simon to meet the movie producer. The workers drove a truck down the street and Simon jumped on while it was moving. The producer was so amazed, that he hired Simon.



Now, Simon will play "Jack" in the movie. Jessica and Seth were so proud that they took Simon to work every day for a few weeks. Later that year, the movie opened all over the country.

Nome o	Data
Name	Date
- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	

# Simon Goes to Hollywood

#### **Circle the Correct Answer**

1. What did Simon do	that was	strange?
----------------------	----------	----------

a. jump on moving trucks

c. jump very high

2. When did Simon jump off of the mail truck?

a. in the middle of the street

c. anytime

3. Who took Simon to work every day?

a. Mr. Peters

c. the dog trainer

4. Who called the dog trainer?

a. Seth

c. Mr. Peters

5. Who did Simon play in the movie?

a. Mr. Peters

c. Seth

6. Where did the movie play?

a. all over the country

c. all over the city

b. run very fast

d. catch a ball in his mouth

b. at the end of the street

d. when the truck stopped

b. Jessica and Seth

d. Jessica and Seth's mother

b. Jessica

d. Jessica and Seth's parents

b. Jack

d. Jessica

b. all over the town

d. all over the continent

Nome o	Data
Name	Date
- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	

# Simon Goes to Hollywood

#### **Circle the Correct Answer**

- 1. What did Simon do that was strange?
- a. jump on moving trucks
- c. jump very high
- 2. When did Simon jump off of the mail truck?
- a. in the middle of the street
- c. anytime
- 3. Who took Simon to work every day?
- a. Mr. Peters
- c. the dog trainer
- 4. Who called the dog trainer?
- a. Seth
- c. Mr. Peters
- 5. Who did Simon play in the movie?
- a. Mr. Peters
- c. Seth
- 6. Where did the movie play?
- a. all over the country
- c. all over the city

- b. run very fast
- d. catch a ball in his mouth
- b. at the end of the street
- d. when the truck stopped
- b. Jessica and Seth
- d. Jessica and Seth's mother
- b. Jessica
- d. Jessica and Seth's parents
- b. Jack
- d. Jessica
- b. all over the town
- d. all over the continent